
Linda S. Schwab 
318 Main St 
 
 
I want to thank you all for listening carefully to the comments and letters at the Public Hearing on 
January 21, 2024 and I appreciate Kari’s and Evan’s prompt and detailed work in preparing these as 
proposed amendments to the Zoning Law.  I request that you adopt these amendments. Although 
amendments to laws can be made anytime, it is surely best to go forward with a copy as reflective of the 
residents’ expressed needs and concerns as possible. 
 
In that regard, and on the fly, I support what Jim Burkett said as well. It's important to have a law that is 
correct and not confusing to the extent that you can. 
Thank you again. 
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